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This notation voting form is being distributed to each Member of the 
Assassination Records Review Board.  The Members of the Board are 
requested to vote on and sign this form.  In accordance with the terms of 
the Sunshine Act, the Members of the Board must not, while in a group of 
three or more Members, “deliberate” on the advisability of adopting the 
proposed  Extension of Time for Foreign Government Response. 

 
During a Special Meeting of the Review Board on August 30, 1995, by telephone 
conference call, the Review Board agreed to solicit the views of a foreign government 
with respect to the release of information.  At the time of the August 30 meeting, it was 
believed that the response from the foreign government in question would be received 
within 30 days.  Since the August 30 meeting, two members of the Review Board and 
two members of the ARRB Staff have met with representatives of the foreign 
government in question regarding the release of information.  The officials with whom 
the Board Members and Staff members met have agreed to approach their government 
regarding the release of the information.  The ARRB is now awaiting the decision of 
the foreign government. 
 
The ARRB Staff recommends that the foreign government in question be provided 
additional time in which to respond to the ARRB's request. 
 
 
Vote FOR extension of time for foreign government response ____  
 
Vote AGAINST extension of time          ____  
 
Not voting                   ____ 
 
 
 
Name of Board Member __________________________ 
                                       (please sign) 
 
Date:     _______________________________________ 
 
 
 

 PLEASE RETURN BY FAX ASAP 

 (202) 724-0457 


